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Nursery News


Unfortunately Nursery is still closed due to 
Covid-19 until Monday 8th March at the earliest.  We are missing seeing the children each day.

During half-term week there will be no home learning from 15th – 21st February.

We will continue with home learning and if you need any help, please contact us via seesaw or email, info@ballyhenryns.glengormley.ni.sch.uk.

As you engage in home learning, we appreciate that some of you are working and completing tasks with other children.  Do whatever you can.

Please send us photographs of your children engaging in the home learning activities and we can upload onto our website.  It will be good to share with your child(ren) so they can see all their class friends.

Please remember to tell us if your child(ren) or any family member has any Covid symptoms, as they should not be attending nursery and PHA advice must be followed.

Monday 1st February is Children’s Mental Health Week, please visit their website for advice and support.  www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk

Tuesday 9th February is Internet Safety Day.  Visit www.internetmatters.org (parents section) for advice for supporting your children from different age groups.

Dates for your diary

· Monday 1st February – Children’s Mental Health Week.

· Tuesday 9th February – Internet Safety Day.
· Wednesday 17th March – Nursery closed for 
St Patrick’s Day.

· Friday 26th March – nursery closes at 11:30am for the Easter Holidays.

· Monday 29th March – Friday 9th April – nursery closed for Easter Holidays.

· Monday 12th April – nursery resumes.
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